
Dear INDRUM2020 participants,

the IPC and LOC have met online today to discuss the details of the postponement of the 
INDRUM2020 conference due to the impact of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (Covide-19) 
worldwide.  We are now in a position to give you instructions on ways to proceed. We hope that this
will be acceptable to you and that it will prove successful to move forward in the direction of a 
fruitful conference.

New dates. After discussion, and by taking into account all the information at our disposal, we have 
come to a conclusion on new dates for the conference as follows: INDRUM2020 will be held 17th 
of September -19th of September 2020 (From Thursday to Saturday) in Bizerte, Tunisia, and be 
preceded by the special day in honor of Viviane Durand-Guerrier on September 16th.

We hope that this information is communicated early enough for you to rebook flights for these 
dates instead of having to cancel and potentially lose your money. Paid registration fees and/or hotel
fees may be used for the new dates with the same conditions, should the new dates be compatible 
with your agenda, which we hope will be the case. Accepted papers by colleagues who are not able 
to participate in the conference on the new dates will be included in the INDRUM2020 proceedings.

Reimbursement. Those who are not able to attend the conference on the new dates are kindly asked 
to write before April 15th 2020 (deadline for cancellation) to the hotel [secretariat.br@gmail.com / 
Siouar Jaballah ] AND to the Chair of the Local Organising Committee [chellouguifaiza@yahoo.fr /
Faiza Chellougui] asking for reimbursement of the amount they have already paid towards the 
conference fee and accommodation. A template colleagues can use have been kindly prepared by 
the LOC (see attached). Please, take into consideration that the process of reimbursement is likely 
to take a few weeks. 

Newcomers. Colleagues who have not yet registered for INDRUM2020 and would like to attend the
conference in September are very much welcome. Should you like to consider this option, the 
deadline to register is now June 30th 2020. 

We thank you in advance for your understanding and look forward to meeting in Bizerte in 
September.

With warm wishes,
Thomas, Marianna, Faiza and all the members of the INDRUM2020 IPC and LOC.
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